

## QUICKSILVER COUNTY PARK NEWS

Newsletter of the New Almaden Quicksilver County Park Association SPRING 2016 ISSUE 120

## PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

The activities at Almaden Quicksilver County have really picked up after the rainy season has slowed. Trails are quite nice and open for multi-use. The Bell Tower is looking magnificent at the Hacienda Entrance, the Outdoor Museum creates a nice scene for those hiking and riding the trails, and the Museum at the Casa Grande is a very busy place. Thanks to all members for making New Almaden a wonderful place to refresh one's spirit.

The organization's Wild Flower Book for those flowers in Almaden Quicksilver County Park will be available in May. Robbie Lamons has been working on the updating of the original book published in 2001. She has made 30 additional pictures for all of us to find. Our first Wildflower hike was cancelled on April 9<sup>th</sup> due to rain. If you would like a book, call me and I will see that you get one.

We have a need for help at the Museum. Please call me and I will offer fantastic opportunities for exciting adventures in new Almaden.

Kitty 408-268-6541

